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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Streetlighting <streetlighting.pt@norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 February 2021 15:17
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Cc: Larter, Jonathan
Subject: Brandon Road, Swans Nest Phase 5 - street lighting requirements
Attachments: 7415-C-107-02 (Rev C7) - S38 Layout Sheet 1.pdf; 7415-C-107-03 (Rev C8) - S38 

Layout Sheet 2.pdf

Good Afternoon Richard, 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
We spoke last year about the street lighting on Phase 4 of the Swans Nest development in Swaffham, we have now 
been approached to determine the street lighting requirements for Phase 5 of this site. 
 
Following a review of the highway safety requirements on this site, I can confirm that Norfolk County Council does 
not require any street lighting on this phase.  
 
The Town Council has agreed to taking on lighting for phases 1 and 3, please could I now ask that you review the 
attached drawings and return the complete C2 letter so that we can confirm the lighting requirements for this 
particular phase. 
 
As usual, if you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Cameron Main, Senior Technician (Street Lighting)  
Community & Environmental Services 
Tel: 01603 223326 
County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH 
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